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Important Announcements: 

 



 

 

We will have guest clergies joining us this Sunday service! Please 
come and join us for a great fellowship, starting at 10am sharp!  

 

Also this Sunday is the last day to purchase your ticket! If you 
have not purchased your ticket, please do so after service! We 

are almost running out of tickets, so it is important that you get 
them for Nov. 12th! If you still owe money for reserved tickets, 

please pay the full amount if possible! 

 

Update on bus seating for 43rd for Nov. 12th: 

Bus ride is now full! We cannot take any more members or 
guests! 

However, if you are in very desperate need of a ride, please 
email thefcnyc@ gmail,com to arrange another bus ride in 

NYC 

 

Any questions or concerns, please email thefcnyc@ 
gmail,com 

 

Have a Blessed Weekend! 

 

FC NYC Team 

        
  

 

 
 

  

  
  

The Family Church of New York City 

  
email: thefcnyc@ gmail,com   

Facebook: Family Church of New York City   
phone: 212-997-0125 x 139 

    
 Office: 4 West 43rd Street, Suite 717, New York, NY 10036 

  

  

 

 


